From: Rodger Gallagher

Sent: Wednesday, 9 May 2012 10:48 a.m.

To: *Financial Reporting

Cc:

Subject: Audit and assurance for larger registered charities

Good morning Financial Reporting

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission on the discussion paper entitled
Auditing and Assurance for Larger Registered Charities released by the Ministry of
Economic Development.

The committee of the Raglan Community Arts Council proposes that the option with a
turnover level of $200,000 should be adopted.

The benefits to the public, other charities and funders exceed the cost of the compulsory
audits.

Thank you

Rodger Gallagher
Chairperson

Raglan Community Arts Council




